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Be	
  sure	
  to	
  sign	
  up	
  for	
  your	
  bake	
  sale	
  dona4on	
  with	
  Robin	
  Winn!	
  	
  
rwinn5712@gmail.com

Tell	
  your	
  family,	
  friends	
  and	
  neighbors	
  to	
  come	
  shop	
  our	
  fabulous	
  
vendors	
  including:	
  	
  Jason	
  AbboH,	
  Ini4al	
  OuKiHers,	
  Lori	
  Daniel	
  

Rowland	
  Jewelry,	
  Neal's	
  Yard	
  Remedies	
  (NYR	
  Organics),	
  Savor	
  the	
  
Olive,	
  Simply	
  Selma's,	
  Short	
  and	
  Sweet	
  Monogramming,	
  and	
  Tara	
  

Montgomery	
  Jewelry!

Greenery Sale and Vendor Show
featuring

Holiday Greens and Wreaths, 
Wreath Adornments, Bake Sale, 
Wired Bows, and a Special Raffle

Thursday, December 5, 2013
10:00 am - 8:00 pm

Church of the Good Shepherd
7400 Hampton Boulevard, Norfolk

All proceeds benefit community projects.

For more information and to order online, visit
www.gardenclubofnorfolk.org
Pre-orders due November 15

mailto:rwinn5712@gmail.com
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The Garden Club of Norfolk ~ Celebrating a Century of Community 
Service in 2015 

thegardenclubofnorfolk.org!

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
November 6: Wednesday, 9:30a.m.
 GCV Joint meeting with Virginia Beach 
Garden Club, Princess Anne Garden Club 
and the Harborfront Garden Club. 
 Princess Anne Country Club, Virginia Beach 

ANNE GORDON EVAN, speaker

November 14: Thursday, 10:00a.m.                         
Hermitage craftroom for wreath adornment

Looking ahead:    GREENS GALORE
DECEMBER 4, 9:30 am-3:00pm SETUP
DECEMBER 5, 9:30 am-8:00pm SALES

 We were one of 5 local garden clubs that 
provided funds for the Reflection Garden. Each 

club was asked to create a “botanical being” as a 

topiary for the 75th Anniversary gala. Our 
Topiary was affectionately named the

 Azalea Queen.

GCN IN THE NEWS: Look out for these
  GCV JOURNAL: December Issue: Article on
Associates Centennial Luncheon TIDEWATER 

WOMEN MAGAZINE:November Issue:Greens 
Galore Announcement

DID YOU KNOW?
Enjoy an article published on February 23, 
195 in the Virginian Pilot covering the 40th 
Anniversary Meeting of  the GARDEN CLUB OF 
NORFOLK (attached).

“March will be here before we know it!”  
And our membership drive will just be starting 

up......
Don’t wait til the last minute.

As you attend holiday festivities be on the look 
out for possible candidates!  Our club is fun, 

well organized and a welcoming one!  A great 
place to make new friends, learn a new skill 

and share your love of horticulture, 
conservation and flower arranging.  Bev Mann 
will have all the details you need to nominate a 

friend!
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